
There will be road closures at different areas of the project and detours will be in place as the construction 
progresses.  Drivers, bicyclists, and pedestrians encountering the construction area are encouraged to avoid the 
area if possible, be patient, proceed with caution,  and follow all traffic signs, and obey flaggers at all times.   

Hughes Avenue Reconstruction 

Project Limits:   RR Tracks to Odell 

Contract Amount: $1, 585, 720.33 

Contractor:    Ram Construction 

Blaine Public Works 

Ben Kuiken, Project Manager 

Phone 360.332.8820 

Email: Bkuiken@cityofblaine.com 

Hughes Avenue lacks pedestrian facil-

ities, has failing pavement and the 

intersection of Hughes at Peace Portal 

Drive is skewed such that it hampers 

truck turning movements and creates 

a safety risk to motorists.  Hughes Av-

enue is the southern route into the 

Blaine industrial area and experiences 

a significant volume of truck traffic.  

The project will remedy the intersec-

tion challenges, provide pedestrian 

facilities on the north side of the 

street, and will improve the pave-

ment so that it holds up to truck 

traffic. Construction is anticipated to 

take 5 months, and is scheduled to 

begin on April 8, 2019.   


